
 

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

SR 70 FROM EAST OF US 441 TO NE 17TH AVENUE 

CONSTRUCTION BEGINS MAY 2024 

Financial Project ID: 444641-1  May 2024 

Okeechobee County, FL 
CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

CONTACT US 

For more information about the improvements: 

Nancy Morgan 
 Community Outreach Manager 

(941) 720-6335 
Nancy.morgan@dot.state.fl.us 

 
Janella Newsome 

Director of Public Information 
(863) 519-2828 

janella.newsome@dot.state.fl.us  
  

FOLLOW US 

www.SWFLroads.com | twitter.com/MyFDOT_SWFL | facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL | instagram.com/myfdot_swfl 

The Florida Department of Transportation will begin work in early May, 2024, to make improvements to 
SR 70 from east of US 441 to NE 17th Avenue in Okeechobee County. The project is approximately 
one mile and the project limits are shown below. 
 

Enlarged map on back page 

Resurface SR 70 from east of US 441 to NE 17th  

Avenue 

  Improve drainage 

  Install curb, gutter and guardrail 

  Add traffic signals at 5th, 8th and 10th Avenue 

  Install street lighting along SR 70 

Install signage and pavement markers 

  Estimated construction cost is $5.5 million 

 

 

 

PROJECT SCHEDULE 

Construction begins in early May, 2024;  

estimated completion is fall 2024 

During construction there will be  

daytime and nighttime lane closures on 

SR 70 from east of US 441 to NE 17th 

Avenue  

or 

Project Location Map 

http://www.SWFLroads.com
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